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Looking at Learning ~ Kayaking Club 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


More Kayaking Club.... 





 

 

Our whole school attendance target is 98%  this academic year. We 
can’t achieve this without your support!  

This week’s attendance: 
Class R MB: 97.4% 
Class R AH: 92.6% 
Class 1 JL: 95% 
Class 1CG: 96.2% 
Class 2LC: 97.5% 
Class 2 JRL: 97.1% 
Class 3: 95.5% 
Class 4: 100% 
Class 5: 99.6% 
Class 6: 97.2% 
Overall Attendance: 96.5% 

Congratulations to this week’s winners: Class 4!   



Parking 
We urge you to park legally and responsibly, with due consideration for our children, families 
and the local  residents. Please consider the safety of our children, and our whole community. 
Please note that the police will be regularly monitoring parking.

Have a lovely weekend! Best wishes,   
Juliette Westwood, Executive Head Teacher 


